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Effective Friday 12/15/23 around 2pm, 
the two service roads that cross the 
“Q” and “U” Taxiways to access 
United Terminal 1, Northeast Cargo 
and Post 12 will be permanently 
closed.

A new service road will be opened to 
the south to allow for continued 
access to the above referenced areas.

Barricades will be in place to close off 
the service roads and new signs will 
be in place to indicate and provide 
directions to the new service road, 
Terminal 1 and beyond. 

Also on Friday, a new portion of the 
service road will be opened behind 
the new LCE gates that will complete 
the service road route around the C 
Concourse. 
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Effective Friday December 15th, around 4pm a small 
change will occur on the main service road that crosses 
into the construction area. The existing service shown in 
red will be permanently closed for continued 
construction of new taxiways and will be relocated 
approximately 300’ to the north. The new service road 
goes to the exact same place as the old one. All airport 
vehicles will use the new road. The roads shown in green 
are for CDA and construction access only.
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Vehicles traveling east on 
this portion of the road DO 

NOT STOP, so traffic does not 
back up on the “U” Taxiway.
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All vehicles at the 3 
identified stop signs must 
ALWAYS yield the right-of-

way to vehicles coming east  
across the “U” Taxiway
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